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Thursday 16th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to recognise Children In Need on Friday this week.  
Children may attend school in appropriate non-school uniform on Friday (Pudsey Bear T 
Shirts most welcome!) 
 
Brunel School will make a donation to Children In Need on behalf of all our children. 
 
We hope that they will also enjoy making some Pudsey cookies in their cooking 
sessions. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Vikki Alden 
Headteacher 
Brunel School 
 
 
 
 
 


